


What isn't new? Last year, | decided that | wanted to
create a more boutique experience for my portrait clients.
Weddings and portraits are very different and have
different needs from consultation to final product. | came
to the conclusion that the only way to make that happen
was to seperate the wedding and portrait sides of my
business. Thus PhotoFrolic was born. The name sums up
my enthusiastic and fun approach to family portraiture. |
think you'll like the changes from booking, to ordering
sessions, to a referral program, to consultations, to new,
varied and fun final products. | can't wait to see what you
have in store for me in 2011!

I am of course still taking wedding commissions, so help
me spread the word about PhotoFrolic & Shannon
Cunningham Photography!




“When the bold
branches Bid
farewell to
rainbow leaves -

Welcome wool
sweaters.”

- B. Cybrill




how to care for your images, albums, art

Following are some sure-fire tips for protecting your
photographic investment for years to come.




client spotlight

The Lea family contacted me with exciting news! They had
recently added to their family. They adopted Tony, a middle
school aged boy to add to their two girls. They wanted to send
out Thanksgiving cards annoucing Tony, so we headed out to
a local park to capture the first images of the new family
together. It was a joy seing his mom and dad and new sisters
interact with him. It was as if he had always been around. I'm
so happy for you Lea family and honored that you chose me to
document this awesome news.




Is there a special place in Austin for you and your family? Don’t
be shy about bringing it up when we talk locations. | love
shooting in new places.



when the weather outside is frightful....

Well, we don’t really get frightful weather that often here in
Texas, but when the temperature is chilly and we can’t shoot
outside (for example, with a newborn), consider a shoot at
your home. It’11 give your shoot a cozy ‘lifestyle’ look. It’s
also a great excuse to break out the fuzzy socks!

For an indoor shoot, I'll help you:
» move furniture around for the perfect “magazine like” staged setting

« note the time of day when window light is best for the most beautiful
and flattering portraits possible

« incorporate small props to use throughout the house to give your shoot
more personality

- make sure to create room for photographic lighting to help brighten
your space when we shoot in your surroundings.
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Unfortunately, the lack of rain this winter does not make the
bluebonnet forecast promising. However, PhotoFrolic will be
having Wildflower/Field Mini Sessions in the spring -
bluebonnets or not! The cost wil be $100 for a 20 minute
session with a $20 print credit OR $350 for a 20 minute
session and all high resolution files. Dates are tentatively
Thursday morning, March 3, Saturday March 5 (morning and
afternoon)and Sunday April 17. Book soon for your preferred
sesion time!

Newsletter Special: As part of the grand opening, I'm offering $50 of
of any single photo session (Baby Mini not included) and $150 off of
any Photo Plan. Expires 02/28. Session must be scheduled (not
necessarily shot) by 02/28.

Don’t forget about voting for your favorite image on the blog for the
quarterly contest!



